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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date:  September 28, 2016 
Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 
 Centerville-Washington Park District 
 937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  
Subject:  Centerville-Washington Park District to conduct community-wide survey to gather feedback 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Centerville-Washington Park District will be conducting a phone survey of randomly selected 
registered voters during the week of October 3, 2016. The surveys will be used to gauge residents' feedback on the park 
district's programs and amenities, helping them to better meet the needs of residents in the community.  

“We are committed to providing the best park and recreation experience for our residents,” said Director Arnie Biondo. “It is 
our goal to find areas where we can invest to continue providing programs and amenities that encourage residents to explore 
their community’s big backyard.”  

The survey, which is being conducted by a third party, will consist of approximately 30 questions focusing on areas such as 
programming, communication and more. The results from the phone survey and community focus groups, being conducted 
during October and November, will help to develop the future of the Centerville-Washington Park District.  

“If called, I encourage community members to participate in the phone survey,” Biondo said. “Your input is important and all 
feedback will be taken into consideration as we plan for the future of the park district.” 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 
encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-
Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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